
Charity

Organize workshops held for the purpose of creating charity quilts.
Make kits from donated fabrics.  Non copy right patterns.

Responsible for collecting and delivering quilts to both DCF and Fisher House.

Keep a record of incoming and outgoing charity kits and quilts.

Responsible for delivery of canned goods to Weymouth Food Pantry from the 
annual Christmas Party.

Responsible for submitting a report for each newsletter.

On an election year, the outgoing chair is responsible for a report summary of the
year's events at the annual meeting.  On a non election year, the current chair is 
responsible for the report for the annual meeting.


